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08/06/2022  20:54:532022/0702/P COMNOT Lali Ayers 1.  As a result of the excavating and extensive groundworks, which created an opening from the front to the 

rear, a great opportunity has presented itself to make n 95 have its own drainage system (which is at the 

moment connected to 99 and 97.)  The drainage system is not coping well as it is operating for 3 houses and 

therefore often gets clogged. The unclogging however only falls on the responsibility of n 97. 

2. Due to extensive works at n 99 which have lasted 22 months (!) and involved very loud noise as a result of 

excavating, use of pneumatic drills and tile cutting, I request that any work that will be very noisy at n  95 will 

last no more than 2 hours per day and no works on Saturdays. Unfortunately, there was no response to our 

requests on reducing noisy work hours and for no work to take place on Saturday when a large portion of 

concrete was being removed from the n 95 basement. 

3. Please plant mature fig and pear trees to replace the ones you removed.
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